

Friends of Great Wishford School

Dear Parents,

World book day is next week, Thursday 7<sup>th</sup> March 2019, and to continue the celebrations the Friends and school staff are having a hot chocolate and storytelling hour after school (this will take place straight after school at 3pm until 4pm please note the amended time).

We will not be asking for any contributions towards this but please sign up at the school office if your child would like to stay on.

Friday 15<sup>th</sup> March the school are having a non school uniform day to help raise money and/or prizes for our prize bingo. We are asking that each child either donates £1 or a prize. This event will be held at Wishford and South Newton village hall on Friday 22<sup>nd</sup> March at 7pm. Those that came along last time will you tell you how much fun we all had.

This is a family bingo night so children are welcome. Our last bingo night raised over £500 for the school so please do support it in anyway you can.

Our next Friends meeting will be on Wednesday 27<sup>th</sup> March 2019 at The Pembroke Arms in Wilton at 7pm anyone who would like to join us please just come along, the more the merrier!

Yours sincerely,

Friends of Great Wishford School